The special meeting for the Town of Grant was held October 19, 2023. All board members were present.

Chairman Mark Dietsche called the meeting to order.

DeAnna and Jim Ackerland presented about Mosaic bringing broadband into the township. The grant we are applying for is through the Public Service Commission called the Capital Projects fund for broadband. Several of the town members attended and provided letters of support. Please supply a letter of support and copy of the speed test for your internet. Please include your name and address in the letter you submit. Anything less than 250mb upload speed is considered under-served. The grant application is due November 7th. Email to iwantfiber@experiancemosaic.com, or mail to Jim Ackerlund no later than November 1st.

Announcement of grant recipients will be early spring of 2024. If Grant Township would receive this grant, construction would start by July of 2024 with completion planned in 2025.

Brad Larson made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Tim Lauffer. Motion carried.

Roseann Bowe, Clerk